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116 S. Mountain Street
NORTH CAROLINA 28021
Phone: (704)-435-1711
Fax: (704) 435-9933

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

January 16, 2024

After a lot of discussion between the City of Cherryville and the Cherryville Historical
Association a decision has been made concerning the future of the museum. As of today, Board
President Al Putnam and Treasurer Lorie Pruitt have voted to amend the by-laws of the
association and resign from the board. The Cherryville City Council will now accept applications
for all interested parties to serve on the Cherryville Historical Association board. Applications
can be obtained from Paige Green, City Clerk. The Cherryville City Council will have the
responsibility of approving the new board for the museum.

The City intends to have the museum continue to operate at 109 E. Main Street. All artifacts
are encouraged to remain at the museum and the newly appointed board will display as they
see fit.

The City of Cherryville and the current board (Mr. Putnam and Mrs. Pruitt) have put a lot of
time and effort into ensuring that the best possible outcome was reached for the Cherryville
Historical Museum. We feel that the museum will experience a positive future with this new
agreement.

Respectfully,
Brian Dalton

City Manager
City of Cherryville

bdalton@cityofcherryville.com

704-435-1711



